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 Thank you for a very successful Term 1. The staff 

and I are looking forward to a productive Term 2. 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Feb. 2 Junior Co-Ed Basketball Tournament at PDHS 

Feb. 3 Art Soup for 25 Gr. 4-8 students at PDHS 

Feb. 8   Pizza Lunch for Shining Stars 

Feb. 10 $125 due for Gr. 7/8 trip, Dance at PDHS for 

Gr. 6-8 

Feb. 15  Mr. Smith’s class at Park Lane 

Feb. 16               Report Cards go home 

Feb. 20 Family Day—no school 

Feb. 21 Gr. 3/4 at Penmarvian Home in pm 

Feb. 28 Gr. 3/4 at Shades Mill in Cambridge  
 

  

Grade 6 French Immersion Students 

As you know, the Grade 5 French Immersion students from 

Burford Elementary School will be joining Paris Central for 

Grade 6 in September, 2017. I hosted a meeting with the 

parents of these children in December. At that time, the 

parents toured the school and learned about how the 

transition will take place. 

In order to make the transition as positive as possible, we will 

have our current Grade 5 students participate in a few “get 

acquainted” activities with the Burford students during April 

and May. The activities that are being considered include face 

timing, having a pen pal, and having a picnic at Lions Park. We 

will also consider inviting the parents to one of our School 

Council meetings so they can meet some Paris Central parents. 

 

 



 

 

Shining Stars For January 

 

In January, we focused on the character 

trait of Integrity.  

The students who received a Shining Star 

award were:  

Mrs. Ramoutar & Mrs. Sarkissian-Cameron 

K., Riley W., Ava M., Penny G. 

Mrs. DeMarco—Liam B., Josue V.R., 

Olivia and Addison Z. 

Mrs. Stewart—Emily K., Cadence F. 

Mrs. Taylor—Kaylee M., Aariz M., 

Madison B. 

Mr. Smith—Olivia S., Sophia M. 

Mr. Mallon—Anisa M., Carson B. 

Mrs. Sloss—Ella S., Tracy S., Halley S. 

 

The stars enjoyed a pizza lunch with Ms. 

Lytle on January 17th. 
 

Congratulations to all of our Stars!  

    
 

TREATS FOR CLASSES 

We have students at the school who have 

peanut and tree nut allergies. To ensure 

the safety of all students, we are asking 

that classroom treats not be brought in 

the school.  

The teachers have been allotted monies 

to spend to provide safe treats for all 

students in their classes. In this way, the 

special celebrations can be safely enjoyed 

by all. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

A Note From Your School’s Public Health 

Nurse… Avoid School Suspension 

All children who are in school, between ages 4 to 17, need 

to be immunized according to Ontario's Immunization 

Schedule. Getting immunized protects children from 

many serious diseases that spread quickly and easily in 

schools. 

To attend school, children need to have proof of 

immunization against  

- Tetanus - Pertussis -Measles          -Diphtheria 

- Meningitis - Mumps  - Polio   

- Varicella (children born in 2010 and later) - Rubella 

Children who are not fully immunized or have not 

reported their immunization(s) to the Health Unit may be 

suspended from school. 

What you need to do….Check with your doctor or the 

health unit to make sure your child has all the 

immunizations needed to attend school. If your child has 

followed Ontario's Immunization Schedule then they will 

not be suspended.   

Your doctor is not required to report your child’s 

immunizations to the health unit. Reporting to the health 

unit is the parent’s responsibility.   

For more information, visit the Brant County Health Unit 

web site (www.bchu.org)  and click on School Vaccine 

Requirements or call them at 519-753-4937 ext. 451. 
 
 

Lunch Room Supervisor 

 
We are once again looking for a lunch room 

supervisor for between 1 and 4 days a week. 

The time is for 40 minutes from 10:40 to 11:20 

and the pay is $12 per hour.  

If you, or someone you know may be interested, 

please drop by or phone Sharon Lytle at 519 

442-4163. 
 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Ontario-Ministry-of-Health-and-Long-Term-Care/217753654940869?sk=app_501877329898439&ref=page_internal
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